
 

10 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 11 have now completed their mock exam fortnight and will receive 

their results in the week beginning 27 November. All students will have a 1-

1 appointment with a member of the senior leadership team to discuss 

their result and complete an action planning booklet with specific targets, 

set by teachers.  

 

Additional Parents’ evening  

We would like to invite you to an additional parents’ evening on Thursday, 

30 November between 5.00pm and 6.00pm to share strategies which you 

can use support you child over the coming months in the build up to their 

second set of mock exams in January. 

 

Period 6 

We continue to reinforce the importance of revision and independent 

learning. Your child should be producing revision cards for every lesson 

each day. This is a very effective revision tool to allow your child to 

practise quick recall of key knowledge and skills. Alongside this, Seneca 

homework is set on a weekly basis and completion is expected.   

 

Period 6 sessions will resume on Monday, 13 November. The P6 timetable is 

below. All students are expected to attend all P6 sessions. 

 

Year 11 Monday  Tuesday  Wednesday  Thursday  Friday  

Week A  Option C Science English Maths RE/PE 

Week B Option B Science Option A English Maths 

 

The continued promotion of good habits and routines throughout the year 

will ensure your child has the skills not only to succeed at the end of Year 

11 but to use the skills in their future learning.  

 

Please encourage your child to complete any revision or homework task 

given and encourage them to see their tutor or class teacher if they need 

further support.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Ben Bourton      Stuart Cavanagh 

Assistant Headteacher   Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


